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Our Goals for Student Achievement 
The mission of TUSD in partnership with parent and the greater 
community is to assure each PreK through 12th grade student receives an 
engaging, rigorous and comprehensive education. 
 
District Goals 

Each TUSD student will attain the skills to achieve a minimum of one year’s growth 
annually, meet or exceed requirements for promotion. 
 
Oyama School Goals 
Oyama administration and teachers have studied our student performance data to decide 
on the most important areas of improvement for our school. Oyama will improve in all 
areas with a special focus on: ELA and Math 
 

 
Oyama Student Agreement 

Oyama School students join staff and parents to develop ideas about 
how they can succeed in school and reach for the stars in reading. 
• Talk with my family about what I am learning in reading. 

• Keep a reading log to record reading at home. 

• Spend at least 20 minutes each day reading to or with my parent, 

guardian, or caregiver. 

 

Oyama Teachers Agreement 

We will provide high quality curriculum and instruction in all core-academic areas in a 

supportive environment that enables students to meet the standards. The K-5th grade 

teams will work with students and families to develop students’ reading ability. 

• Use class updates, this compact, web page, email, communicate with parents 

through Class Dojo, and have access to myself and other staff to ensure on-going 

communication regarding student progress. 

• Teach students how to read aloud at home and keep a reading log. 

• Listen to students read and read orally to my students while 

modeling correct reading behavior. 

• Set and maintain high expectations for myself and my students. 

 



Oyama Parents Agreement 

Oyama parents join staff to develop ideas about how families can 

support students’ reading. Families may have other ideas to add to 

the list. 

• Have fun with reading. Use the materials from the library to 

explore reading at home. 

• Look for the newsletter each month and read it. 

• Do activities at home that continue my child's classroom 

learning at home. 

• Communicate frequently with my child’s teacher. 

 

 

Special Dates to remember: 
• Students of the Month will be held every last Friday of the month  

from 7:45-8:30 a.m. in the library 
 

• PTSA Meetings will be every 3rd Tuesday of the month  
from 3-3:30 p.m. in the Library. 
 

• Cafecitos will be held every 2nd Tuesday of the month from 9-10 a.m.  
in the Parent Room. 

 
If you have any questions, please call Carmen Lopez at 520-225-5700. 

 


